
 

 
 

Purchasing & Contract Administration 
 

 
March 27, 2020 

 
 
Bank of America, N.A. 
Ms. Kathaleen Ford, Senior Vice President  
100 N Tryon St. 
Charlotte, NC 28255 
Kathaleen.ford-smith@bofa.com   

 
 

To Ms. Kathaleen Ford-Smith: 
 

 
The Alamo Colleges District Board of Trustees has awarded a contract on March 17, 2020 for the 
proposal, submitted by Bank of America, N.A. in response to CSP No. 20A-001 for the Purchase 
of Banking Services, subject to successful execution of a contract. 

 
Please contact me at (210) 485-0131 or by email at jtaub@alamo.edu for finalization of the 
agreement. 
 

 
Thank you for your time and interest in the Alamo Colleges District contracting opportunities.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Assistant Director 
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